
We are proud to let you know that Page High School was a recipient of the 21st Century 
Learning Center Grant.   The 21st Century Community Learning 

Program was established by Congress to award grants to rural and inner-city 

public schools for the purpose of extending the learning day so that students 
have more opportunity to advance their academic success.   

This program supports the creation of learning centers that provide academic 

enrichment opportunities during non-school hours. The program was created 

to help students meet state and local student standards in core academic 

subjects, such as reading and math, and it offers students a broad array of 

enrichment activities that can complement their 

regular academic programs.  Some of our 

enrichment programs include: 

 Welding  

 Navajo Club 

 Chess Club 

 Weightlifting Club 
 Battle Bots 

 The Freshman Intervention Program is a structured program that runs from Monday – Thursday 3:25 

– 4:25 for the subjects of math, science and reading. All freshmen are invited to take part but it is a 

mandatory tutoring sessions for all students that have a D or F in one or more of their core subjects.  The 

students are notified if their grades fall in that category and are assigned a tutoring class for the week.  

They can get out of the mandatory class simply by bring their grade up to a C or better.  Our program also 
offers rewards for the student’s attendance in our 21st Century classes.  Some of the incentives include:  

 Coupons from local restaurants:  Slackers, McDonalds, RD’s, Jack in the Box, Little Caesar’s 
 School supplies:  Markers Sets, Mechanical Pencils, Colored pencils, 8g Flash drives 

We would like to thank our local restaurants for their donations and for their support of PUSD‘s 

efforts to encourage and recognize the hard work of their students.  Thank you!   

The 21st Century Program is an excellent opportunity for students to receive extra 

time and help from certified teachers in academic areas where they may be having 

difficulties.  We are very excited to be able to offer this extra help to all students at 

PHS.  Although the afterschool math, English and science intervention is mandatory for 

freshmen with grades that are below 70% it is open to everyone.  

 Please tell your student to come and take advantage of the academic study 

sessions as well as the club activities.   

 

If you have questions please contact Lori Wilson, 21st Century Coordinator for PHS, at   928-
608-4100 Ex. 5142. 


